
From: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
To: Lowry, Debra; Winstead, Karen
Cc: Heysel, Garett; Taleghani-Nikazm, Carmen
Subject: English 2150
Date: Monday, October 14, 2019 1:18:00 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Dear Karen and Debra,
 
On Thursday, October 8, the Arts and Humanities 1 Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee
reviewed a request to change the number of English 3150 to 2150 and remove all its prerequisites.
 
I am happy to let you know that the Panel unanimously approved the request.
 
The course has already been advanced to the next level.
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Carmen Taleghani-Nikazm, faculty
Chair of the Arts and Humanities 1 Panel (cc’d here), or me.
 
Many thanks,
Bernadette
 
 

Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment
College of Arts and Sciences
154D Denney Hall, 164 Annie & John Glenn Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679 / Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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